DATE: March 20, 2017

TO: Board of Selectmen
FROM: Park & Recreation Committee
SUBJECT: Harbormaster Parking Area

At its March 9, 2017 meeting the Park & Recreation Committee discussed where the Harbormaster
should park his vehicle on the bulkhead lots that are within our Committee’s jurisdiction.

The Committee unanimously voted to recommend for the Board of Selectmen’s consideration having a
dedicated parking space for the Harbormaster immediately on the south side of the Harbormaster
office—rather than on the north side.

This would keep the use of the accessible ramp free and clear of any vehicular traffic. This would also
require the tenants to keep the ramp free and clear of any materials that might restrict access from the
bulkhead side or the Basin Road side of the Harbormaster entrance door.

Thank you for your consideration.
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Andy Goldman, Chairman

Park & Recreation Committee



